
 
From: Chris Kotran [EMAIL ADDRESS REDACTED]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 9:02 AM 
To: Virtual Marking 
Subject: Virtual Marking of Patented items 
 
 
I object to virtual marking.  I believe it would cost more to mark a web address on an item for searching 
than a simple patent number on an item.  It’s very simple to search a patent number – a web address 
takes more characters to enter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Christine Kotran Waltos 
[ADDRESS REDACTED] 
 


